Mlke Ro gers 6508 Raymond Street (510) 595-1999
Oakland, CA 94609 mike@mikerogersconsulting.com

To Whom It May Concern,
I have been working with D&H Construction since 1994.

Our first project together was when I was working as a project manager for Resources for
Community Development. The project was the 1970 San Pablo Avenue project consisting of
rehabilitation of a 26-unit apartment complex. This was my first rehab project and D&H’s
second.

Since then I have worked on many projects with D&H, acting as the owner’s representative.
Some of the larger projects were the Josephine Lum Lodge project for Eden Housing, the
Ashland Village project for Eden Housing, and the Rotary Plaza project for ABHOW. All of the
above projects were complex rehab projects involving tax credits and multiple phasing
requirements in occupied settings.

Despite their many years of operations, D&H Construction brings a unique and rare
combination of consistent, high quality construction and more importantly project coordination.
Their ability to deliver quality work according to the stipulated pricing and schedule is
unparalled. Moreover, D&H is particularly skilled at working on occupied properties and
understands the importance of job safety, sub contractor management and project schedules.

I would recommend D&H Construction without hesitation.

Sincerely,
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Mike Rogers
Mike Rogers Development Consulting



